
 
 
 
 

Announcement No 9  
 

Dear Sailors, 
  

After the races on Saturday, the boats will be lifted out of the 
water. Those who intend to travel on Saturday evening will be 
given priority. Following a thorough wash, the trailers will be 
positioned in the designated parking area to streamline the 

process for the entire fleet. 
  

Thank you 
 
 


